Renee Englen

From: Michael Louis <michaelwlpt@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 12:08 PM

To: MRO

Subject: RE: Workers Comp.

Hello. This letter is to acknowledge the hardships caused by networks and "middlemen” discounting reimbursements on
PT services to the point where providing treatment costs more than we get back.

All the best in changing this terrible situation.
Michael Louis PT

Atlantis PT Assoc., Inc.
Torrance, CA




